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Fiestada/Chicken Quesadilla, Peas 
 
 

 
 
 

Detention will be with Mr. Steinke at 7:30 a.m. with Mr. Huebert after school. 
 
Any student who wishes to take a Central Community College class during 1st semester next school year, needs to pick 
up an Early College form from Counselor Anderson.  This class registration form must be signed by you and your parent.  
Online classes through CCC fill up, so do not wait to do this until Fall.   
 
Juniors, if you do not want your ACT binder, please return the binder only to Mrs. Gathje. 
 
Athletic warm ups need to be turned in before Friday. 
 
All fees will also need to be paid before Friday. 
 
NHS will hold its last meeting of the year during 9th Period today. 
 
There will be a 2019 organizational XC meeting, tomorrow, during 9th Study Hall in Coach Glunz's room.  All current or 
interested need to attend.  See you Wednesday.  Go Team! 
 
There will be a weight lifting meeting on Thursday during 9th period. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The Mission of Central City Public Schools is to educate, challenge, and prepare students with life long skills for the world 
around them. 
 
I Pledge Allegiance, to the Flag, of the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation, 
under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 


